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COVID-19 Preventive Measures 

 

Thank you for your continued support to Bank of India. 

 

Bank of India Japan Branches are taking the measures to prevent 

spread of COVID-19 guided by the Japanese Bankers Association.   

 

We request all our valued customers to… 

 
 Wear a Mask when visiting the branch 

 Disinfect hands at the entrance when entering the branch premises 

 Keep distance in the banking hall 

 Avoid visiting the branch when having fever, symptoms of cold, etc. 

 Fix an appointment before visiting the branch to reduce waiting time 

 

We ask for your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

STAY SAFE and STAY HEALTHY! 

 

1st June 2020 


